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Dear Colleague:

It is a pleasure to transmit to you IUE NEWSLETTER #49.

December 7, 1992,

Recent issues

of the NEWSLETTER have had a tendency to become more voluminous with a

corresponding increase in length of time between issues.

With this issue

we intend to start bringing to you slimmer editions and to supply readers
with up-to-date information more rapidly. Our thanks go to the
contributors and secretary Mona Drexler for their efforts.

Sincerely,
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Walter A. Feibelman
Code 684.1
Laboratory for Astronomy and
Solar Physics
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